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Skills Builders (Next Two Weeks) 

You are welcome to join us in our celebration          
assemblies on Fridays at 9.15am.  

The following children will be celebrating their 
Skills Builders in the next two weeks: 

Friday 10th March 

Oak— Mabel   Beech— Finley 

Willow— Lucas  Sycamore — Skyler 

 

Friday 17th March 

Oak— Madison  Beech— Eliza 

Willow— William  Sycamore  — Charlie 

Skills Builders 

Congratulations to these children who had their 
Skills Builders celebrated in the last two weeks.  

   

  

  

Dear Chiddingly families,  

A busy start to Term 4. A big thank you to Sussex 
Cricket for our cricket workshop, which got            
everyone moving and trying something new.           
Another big thank you to your amazing                      
contributions and efforts towards World Book 
Day costumes - they looked amazing! We had a 
'jam-packed' day of activities to investigate the 
jam tart robber, and all was revealed at the end 
of the day!   

Miss Taylor 



Positivity Board  

 

Attendance 

The Pioneer Federation goal is an average attendance rate of 97%, recognising that each school day          
provides opportunities for learning, as well as social and emotional development. It is noticeable when 

students miss school as it impacts on their progress.  

 

Less than 94.9% - Red 

95 to 96.4% - Amber 

96.5 to 99.9% - Green 

100% - Gold 

Whole school this week: 90.68% 

Whole school this year: 94.48% 

 

Oak: 76% 

Beech: 93.10% 

Willow: 90.33% 

Sycamore: 96.21% 

 

Well done, Sycamore! 



World Book Day 
What a brilliant World Book Day! It was fantastic to see the  

children thoroughly engaged in all the activities and we had so 

many brilliant, creative costumes. Well done to all for their    

involvement in making it such a fun-filled, enriched day.  



Oak  

Over the last couple of weeks Oak Class have been learning about the 3 little pigs and Goldilocks and the 
3 bears. Oak Class have been making houses out of the 3 materials the pigs used and filmed their own 3 
little pig story. They have also been making their own colour wheels, they had to work really carefully to 
make sure their paint didn't go over the lines.   

Class Updates 



Beech 
Beech Class have started to explore animals and sort them into categories. They have also been creating 

the Meerkat Mail story in the small world area. World Book Day was amazing! The children looked              

fantastic in their costumes and fully immersed themselves in all the activities planned... well done for a 

great start to term 4 Beech!  



Willow 
In Term 4 in Willow, we are exploring the Amazon rainforest, and have kick-started our topic exploring 
the Mayan civilization which once lived, and the animals which presently live in this area of the world. 
We've built temples and cities, and explored our senses and ideas surrounding the rainforest, beginning 
our persuasive writing for the topic.   



Sycamore 
In the last week of Term 3, Sycamore Class explored the theme of Mental Health Week: Let's Connect by 
creating a dance/drama. Each group had to show an activity that helped them to connect with people 
and we also had a whole-class dance element to the tune of 'Car Wash'! This week, they really enjoyed 
the cricket workshop provided by Kayleigh from Sussex Cricket.  



Dates For Your Diary! 

March 2023       

W/C 6th — Parent Consultations 

31st— Term 4 ends      

April 2023 

17th—Term 5 starts 

25th—Parent & Carer Coffee afternoon at St Mary’s 

May 2023  

1st—Bank Holiday         

8th—Bank Holiday 

16th—Parent & Carer Coffee afternoon at Park Mead 

26th—Term 5 ends 

June 2023 

6th—Term 6 starts 

July 2023 

4th—Parent & Carer Coffee afternoon at Park Mead   

20th—Term 6 ends 

 

















About the programme  

Dynamos Cricket provides girls from 8-11 years old with 8 sessions of non-stop fun. Each week there will be 
a focus on a different cricket skill to build their confidence and ability, before they take part in a 60-ball 
countdown cricket match. Dynamos Cricket will help grow your child's love of the game and will give them 
the opportunity to socialise and make friends in a safe environment.  

 To sign up visit - https://ecb.clubspark.uk/Dynamos/Course/d1dc6757-570b-41ab-98e1-0752652ad5d3 

 

 Sat 13 May - Sat 01 Jul 2023  
 

 

 09:00 - 10:00am at Hailsham Cricket Club (BN27 3DN)  
 

 

 8-11 years old  
 

 

 £15 for 8 sessions including a free personalised t-shirt  

https://ecb.clubspark.uk/Dynamos/Course/d1dc6757-570b-41ab-98e1-0752652ad5d3

